
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF 
THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF 

THE SPRINGFIELD PARK DISTRICT, SANGAMON COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
TO SELL NOT TO EXCEED $2,500,000 GENERAL OBLIGATION LIMITED TAX PARK BONDS 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Springfield Park District, Sangamon County, 
Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public hearing on the 16th day of October, 2024, at 
5:30 o’clock P.M.  The hearing will be held at the Bunn Administrative Office, 2500 South 11th 
Street, Springfield, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the 
proposal to sell bonds of the District in an amount not to exceed $2,500,000 to pay for the 
refurbishment of the Nelson Center at Lincoln Park, including the replacement of the chiller plant 
and all its component parts and for the payment of the expenses incident thereto. 

By order of the President of the Board of Trustees of the Springfield Park District, 
Sangamon County, Illinois. 

DATED the 26th day of September, 2024. 

/s/ Derek Harms 
Secretary, Board of Trustees, 

  Springfield Park District, 
  Sangamon County, Illinois 

 
 

 
Notice to publisher:  Please be certain that this notice appears above the name of the Secretary. 


